

TO: Missoula Parking Commission Board of Directors and others

FROM: Tiffany Brander, Interim Director

DATE: March 29, 2019 RE: Monthly Board Meeting



There will be no Board Meeting held April 4, 2019

Our next Board Meeting will be May 2, 2019

The City makes reasonable accommodations for any known disability that may interfere with a person's ability to participate in this meeting. Persons needing assistance should provide advanced notice to allow adequate time to make needed arrangements. Please call 406-552-6250 or write to Missoula Parking Commission, 128 W. Main St., Missoula, MT 59802, to make your request known.